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THE CITY OF PLEASANTON 
March 20, 2024 

A D D E N D U M   N O. 2   

KEN MERCER SKATEPARK 
PROJECT NO. 20774 

This Addendum is hereby made a part of the project contract documents.  It shall be the 
responsibility of the general contractor to inform any affected subbidder of the content of 
this Addendum. 

This addendum serves as notification of the cancellation of the Ken Mercer 
Skatepark bid process due to City Council’s direction to re-allocate project funding 
for necessary stormwater repairs/improvements due to the 2022/2023 storms. 

Bids are no longer being accepted and the bid due date is canceled. 

_______________________________ 
Adam N. Nelkie 
City Engineer, Acting Director of Public Works 

ACKNOWLEDGED: 

Date:  __________________
Company 

By: Title: ___________________
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